K-12 Announcements 3/14/25

Stephenson Area Public Schools

K-12 Announcements

Today is Friday, March 14, 2025
LUNCH TODAY: Pizza Bites

March is Reading Month!
Keep on reading! Bring your reading sheet today for a prize!
Monday is St. Patrick's day...wear green!

ATTENTION JUNIOR HIGH BOYS AND GIRLS: There is a sign-up sheet on the
counter in the office for any Junior High boy or girl interested in track.

ATTENTION 6-12th GRADE BOYS AND GIRLS INTERESTED IN SPRING
SPORTS: Please remember to register for whatever spring sport you are planning
on doing. The registration link can be found on our school website. Paper copies
are also available in the office.

ATTENTION STUDENTS INTERESTED IN TAKING DRIVER'S ED SEGMENT 1:
Segment 1 Drivers Education will begin on Monday, March 31st after school from
3-5pm. Class will run the week of March 31st, the week of April 7th and April 14th
& 15th. The driving instructor will be bringing information this morning for those
who sign up to bring home to their parents, so please stop in the office to pick up
information.

ATTENTION STUDENTS INTERESTED IN TAKING DRIVER'S ED SEGMENT
2: Segment 2 Drivers Education is scheduled for March 19th, 20th and 21st after
school from 3-5pm. Please sign up in the office and make sure you have your
permit #.

ATTENTION STAFF AND STUDENTS: Support the Robotics Team and enjoy



some fresh goodies all in all! The Robotics Team will have a bake sale today
during all lunch periods, all items will be $1 again. The team will be headed to
Midland for their next competition in two weeks.

ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS: Golf sign-ups are on the counter in the
office for anyone interested in joining.

ATTENTION VIDEO GAME CLUB MEMBERS: Video Game Club will be Friday
from 3-4 in Mr. Cummins room. Hope to see you there.

ATTENTION JUNIOR HIGH TRACK MEMBERS: Junior High track practice will
start after school on Monday, March 31st. Practice will be from 3-4:30. Just a
reminder you must have a current physical on file. Please make sure to also have
a parent register you on our school website.
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